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Updates: 
 
Katie and Christi met 7/8/2020 to discuss approach to regular reporting on the Strategic Plan in 
the upcoming academic year  
 
1) Executive Director’s monthly report will include progress/areas of focus in different initiatives 
of the Strategic Plan  
 
2) Katie and Christi will work together to present comprehensive updates to Board at ~3 month 
intervals 
  
3) Board members have access to the Strategic Plan dashboard and can contact Katie with 
questions  

• Uncertainties with adaptations that will be necessary in the continuing pandemic make 
some areas of the Strategic Plan difficult to progress. Christi and Katie acknowledge this reality 
and intend to focus on areas that can meaningfully progress and have high priority, for example 
DEI initiative, Vision of Teaching Excellence, Recruiting & Retention of teachers  

• Sessions are planned with Conscious Roots (DEI vendor) on 7/31 and 8/3. Session 
with Northstar and Conscious Roots collaboratively planned for 8/21. 

 
End of Report 


